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Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: January 13, 2020 
Re: UPDATE – RBC Inventory  
 
Based on the community response and with an adequate schedule of blood drives this 
week, we anticipate a steady return of projected blood inventory levels. While we are 
not yet at optimal inventory levels, we are still counting on our community to make 
appointments and stay committed to them.   
 
We sincerely appreciate your efforts and cooperation.  


